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22nd December 2023 

Dear Parent Carers,  

 

Weekly Update: 22/12/23 

I hope this update finds you well.  The Christmas break is finally here – well done to all 

students, staff and families for getting through this long term with such positivity and 

resilience.  We all certainly deserve a break! 

 

This week has been filled with fun activities – from class trips to see Mother Goose at 

Derby Arena, Christmas Dinner Day, and the Christmas Market and Winter 

Wondershow… it has been lovely to see students enjoy this time in school and 

welcome families in to join us. 

 

Thank you for your generosity at the Christmas Market – we raised £590 towards a 

whole school reward. Wow! 

 

Jordan and Keira 

Well done to Jordan and Keira – both have received Distinctions for their Teaching 

Apprenticeships and have been identified as excellent practitioners in their Teacher 

Training.  We are very proud of them and feel lucky to have them as part of our 

brilliant team. 

 

David and Maddie 

Today marks the end of David Simpson and Maddie Daykin’s time in school.  David 

has been with us since April 2020, starting during lockdown!  David is moving into a 

mainstream secondary school to teach Maths.  Maddie has been with us since June 

2021, and has flourished in her time at St Martins.  Maddie is moving on to a 

mainstream secondary school, supporting students who find it difficult to access 

education.  As a school we are sad that both are leaving, but proud of how they’ve 

grown in their time with us and how they are ready for this next step in their career 

development.  We can safely say that they are taking some of the St Martins magic 

with them.  Thank you, David and Maddie – we wish you well and thank you for the 

time you spent here. 

 

Christmas and New Year Social Story and Widgits 

Jess our DSL, and Fotini one of our talented HLTAs, have put together a social story 

for Christmas and New Year and some Widgit symbols to help support families at this 

time.   These are shared towards the end of the update.  I hope that you will find 

these useful. 
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Horizons Open Day 

Horizons are hosting an Open Day at Irongate on Thursday 25th January from 2pm-

5pm – please see the leaflet at the end of the update for more information. 

 

School Photographs 

Tempest photography will be in school taking individual student photographs on 

Thursday 18th January.  Post-16 students will be invited to join in if they wish to.  More 

information will be shared in the New Year. 

 

Christmas Door Competition 

I’m delighted to let you know that the winner of our 

annual Christmas Door competition is class KS3AC, 

and the runners up are classes KS3KT and KS4PP.   

 

There was fierce competition this year, and the 

standard of the doors was impressive.  It was hard for 

the judging party of Toni, Jeff (Chair of Academy 

Council), and our Head Students to decide.    Well 

done to all who took part.  The winning entry is 

shown on the right, and the runners up below.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS3KT’s Grinch Door 

 

 

KS4PP’s Dr Who Door 
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From all of us here at St Martins, I would like to wish you all a wonderful and peaceful 

Christmas and New Year.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Sabrina Hobbs 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates for Academic Year 2023/2024 

 

Autumn Term 

School Breaks up for Christmas – Friday 22nd December 

 

Spring Term 

School Starts Back – Monday 8th January 2024 

School Breaks up for Half Term – Thursday 15th February 

INSET Day – Friday 16th February 

School Starts Back – Monday 26th February 

School Breaks up for Easter – Thursday 28th March 

 

Summer Term 

INSET Day – Monday 15th April 

School Starts Back – Tuesday 16th April 

Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May  

School Breaks up for Half Term - Friday 24th May 

School Starts Back – Monday 3rd June 

INSET Day – Monday 1st July 

School Breaks up for Summer – Tuesday 23rd July 
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